

Marsha DeGennaro <mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org>

[External Email] Sixth Grade Mathematics

1 message

Daniel Vatner <dvatner@gmail.com>
To: mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org
Cc: Amy Vatner <amyvatner@gmail.com>

Mon, Jun 17, 2024 at 9:05 AM

Mrs. Sherman, Ms. Tencza, and the WBOE,

We are writing to request that the district support 5th grade students who were identified as eligible to take the advanced math placement test receive some type of tracked or accelerated teaching in math during their sixth grade year.

These students have demonstrated commitment to their learning: they received extremely high scores on standardized testing, and in TAG, and they even complied with being tested on a curriculum they had not been taught. They should be provided with an opportunity to remain so engaged and learn at an accelerated pace.

Thank you, Dan & Amy Vatner